
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Staff and governors at Ryhope Infant School Academy and Ryhope Junior School 

invite you to join us for a Jubilee Picnic to celebrate our fabulous Queen’s incredible 

70 year reign on Thursday 26th May, 2022. 

Children in both schools can come into school in red, white and blue clothing or 

Jubilee themed items.  

From 2.00pm, the schools will be festooned with royal bunting and the field will be 

transformed, with stalls offering fun games and activities such as a Royal History Hunt, 

Find the Corgis and a photo opportunity with The Queen herself (well, a life size cut-

out, for the bargain price of £1), and more. 

From 2.00pm, you can collect your child/children from their school at the usual 

collection point. The yard gates between both schools will be open to enable easy 

access. If you have children in both schools, please collect from the Infant School 

first.  

Families are encouraged to bring their own blanket and picnic items (strictly no 

alcohol). If you are unable to attend the event, your child will be provided with a 

light refreshment with their class friends and you will collect them as normal at the 

end of the day. If your child is being collected by another adult, please inform the 

school by no later than Wednesday 25th May, 2022. 

Please note that there will be no scooters or bikes brought into school on this day.  

All after-school clubs will go ahead as normal. 

We look forward to warmly welcoming you next Thursday for what will be a 

wonderful celebration of Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee. 

 

From the staff and governors at both schools. 


